
The Scotland to England Green Link - SEGL2 - is a proposed 
project by National Grid that will help to deliver greener energy to 
homes and businesses across the UK. 

If approved, the project will increase the capacity of our network between Scotland, 
with its many renewable energy sources, and the rest of the country, helping the 
country meet its net zero ambitions. To do this, we are proposing the construction of 
a new High Voltage Direct Current (HVDC) link - an electrical superhighway - between 
Peterhead in Aberdeenshire and Drax in North Yorkshire, travelling most of its way 
under the North Sea.

We’ll be holding an online public consultation on the project from Monday 29 March 
2021 to Friday 23 April 2021, where we will share our plans and ask for your feedback. 
Below are dates and times for our live sessions: 

Date Time Format

Tuesday 30 March 4pm – 8pm Live Q&A session

Wednesday 31 March 8am –12pm Live Q&A session

Thursday 1 April 1pm – 4pm Live Q&A session

Tuesday 13 April 8am – 9:30am Video drop-in session

Thursday 15 April 3pm – 4:30pm Video drop-in session

Tuesday 20 April 6pm – 7:30pm Video drop-in session

Friday 23 April 10am – 11:30am Video drop-in session

Please register in advance for our video drop-in sessions via our website.

To find out more, attend our digital exhibition and live sessions, 
and share your feedback, please visit us at our website:
Nationalgrid.com/segl2
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